BEFORE THE UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

In the Matter of

Omaha Public Power District Docket No. 50-285
Fort Calhoun Station
nit No. 1)

APPLICATION OFFOR AMENDMENT
OPERATING LICENSE

Pursuant to Section 50.90 of the regulations of the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission ("the Commission"), Omaha Public Power District, holder of Facility
Operating License No. DPR-40, herewith requests that the Technical Specifications set
forth in Appendix A to that License be amended to incorporate changes to credit leak
before break methodology to resolve Unresolved Safetg Issue A-2, "Asymmetrical Blowdown
Loads on Reactor Primary Coolant System," for the Fort Calhoun Station Unit No. 1.

The proposed changes in Technical Specifications are provided in Attachment A to
this Application. A Discussion, Justification and No Significant Hazards Consideration
Analysis, which demonstrates that the proposed changes do not involve significant
hazards considerations, is attached as Attachment B. The proposed changes in
specifications would not authorize any change in the tyqes or any increase in the
amounts of effluents or a change in the authorized power level of the facility.

WHEREFORE, Applicant respectfully requests that Specification 2.1.4 of Appendix
2tt° ;aciliky Operating License No. DPR-40 be amended in the form attached hereto as
tachmen ;
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A copy of this Application, including its attachments, has been submitted to the
Director - Nebraska State Division of Radiological Health, as required by 10 CFR 50.91.

OMAHA PUBLIC POWER DISTRICT

ViZe President

~r ; -
Subscribed and sworn to before me this O 7 day ofi. A AL 1994,
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Notary Public
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